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Takata Airbag Return Interruption  

  

GENERAL MOTORS 

DCS6890 

URGENT - DISTRIBUTE IMMEDIATELY 

  

Date:       May 10, 2024 

Subject:   Takata Airbag Return Interruption 

We have experienced an issue with our Takata airbag return program. This issue may temporarily defer 
timing on dealers returning airbags.  Please note we are working on this and believe it to be resolved in 
the near future.  In the meantime, please store the airbag properly until pick-ups resume.  Please store 
used airbags in a secure location indoors, in a dry and temperature controlled area.  Do not store 
returnable airbags near any sources of water.  Please refer to Document ID 868913 in Service 
Information for additional information. 

A future communication will be sent once this has been resolved.  We are sorry for any inconvenience 
this may cause.  Thank you for your patience. 
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